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        Thursday 5th September 
  
 

Parent Book Share  

 
 

Dear parent/carer 

   Reading is important to us at Broadwood and we are 

constantly amazed at the support we receive from home.  

 

We would love this enthusiasm to extend into school for parents too. As you are 

no doubt aware our entrance is now a place designed to welcome parents and 

make them feel comfortable. To extend this we would like to offer parents the 

chance to share adult books and build up a parent library as part of this area. 

 

We are asking if parents would donate books they have enjoyed as adults. We 

are encouraging parents to include books from a range of languages to embrace 

the diversity of our school.  

 

We can then store these books in our entrance area for parents to take, read 

and return. Feedback about the book would be welcomed on available post-it 

notes to display. 

 

Once again we welcome your support in this move. 

 

Mr, Paul Forster 

English Lead 
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